
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear RMPS community, 

 
 
 
 
Today students have enjoyed a terrific óHarmonyô day filled with exciting activities, including the fabulous óBollywoodô 
incursion sessions, buddy activities and a special assembly. Students have enjoyed sharing their cultural and 
geographical background with each other and learning about the nature of the multi-cultural society we live in. It was 
fabulous to see so many children dressed in traditional clothing or wearing a touch of orange to support the day. 
Thank you to all the people who helped to create such a fabulous event, particularly Vimpani Sensei as the overall 
coordinator of the day. 

 

 
 
As the school term draws to a close it is terrific to see an event such as our school picnic occurring. School staff look 
forward to seeing as many families attending as possible and it is a great opportunity for families and friends to 
connect socially and celebrate the achievements of the term. The picnic is due to start and 5:00pm this evening and 
all are welcome. As always, a sausage sizzle will be provided or you may bring along BYO food and drink. Bring a 
picnic blanket and enjoy a relaxing evening with friends. 

 

 
 

On Monday 26th March, a group of Year 6 school leaders will be attending the annual óYoung Leaders Dayô 
conference. This exciting opportunity provides students with the opportunity to listen to key note speakers from a 
variety of backgrounds speak about their experiences as leaders in their fields. We look forward to hearing back from 
our students about the day and what they learn from the experience. 
 
Please note the following important dates for the remainder of Term 1: 
 
- Friday 23rd March: Final assembly for Term 1 
- Friday 23rd March: 5/6 Round Robin Sports Day 
- Monday 26th March: óYoung Leadersô day 
- Tuesday 27th March: School photo day 
- Wednesday 28th March: Cross Country 
- Wednesday 28th March: AGM for Parents and Friends Assocation (PFA) 
- Thursday 29th March: Final day of Term 1 
-  
Thank you for a wonderful week and we look forward to an excellent finish to the first term of 2018 next week. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Peter Wright 
Acting Assistant Principal 

Principal Class Headline:    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st March 2018 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Personalised photo envelopes have already gone home. Orders can be placed online, each 

envelope is now personalised with student name and unique ordering code.  If your child hands in 

the envelope, correct money is required as NO CHANGE WILL BE GIVEN.  Each child needs 

his/her own envelope if ordering.  Credit card orders are now strictly online. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happening? 

Whatõs 

Happening? 



 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday, 21st March 
¶ School Picnic on the oval from 5.00pm 

¶ School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

 

Friday, 23rd March 
¶ Years 5/6 District Sports Round Robin 

¶ School Tour ï meet in the school foyer ï 9.30am 

 

Monday, 26th March 
¶ National Young Leaders Day 

¶ 5/6D Coffee Catch Up at 50 Birds Café 9.00am 

 

Tuesday, 27th March 
¶ School Photo Day 

 

Wednesday, 28th March 
¶ Parent Workshop in the Staffroom 9.15 ï 11.00am 

¶ Years 3-6 House Cross Country at Gardinerôs Creek 9.00 ï 
11.00am 

¶ AGM for Parents and Friends Association (PFA) in the 
Staffroom 7.00pm 

 

Thursday, 29th March 
¶ Last Day of Term 1 ï 2.30 finish 

 

Friday, 30th March 
¶ Good Friday 

 

Sunday, 1st April 
¶ Easter Sunday 

 

Monday, 16th April 
¶ First day of Term 2 

 

Tuesday, 17th ï Thursday, 19th April 
¶ School Dental Van Visit for any treatments  
 

Wednesday, 18th April  
¶ Parent Helpers Workshop Staffroom 9.10 - 10.30am 

 

Friday, 20th April 
¶ School Tour ï meet in the school foyer ï 9.30am 

 

Wednesday, 25th April 
¶ Anzac Day Public Holiday - NO SCHOOL ON THIS DAY! 

 

Friday, 27th April 
¶ School Tour ï meet in the school foyer ï 9.30am 

¶ Free Dress Day ï Gold Coin Donation 

 

Friday, 4th May 
¶ School Tour ï meet in the school foyer ï 9.30am 

 

Tuesday, 8th May 
¶ District Cross Country 

 

Friday, 11th May 
¶ School Tour ï meet in the school foyer ï 9.30am 

 

Wednesday, 16th May 
¶ School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

 

Secondhand Uniform Shop 
 

Tuesday from 
9.15 - 10.15am 

 

Please come to the office first and meet with Tanya. 
 

If you have good quality second hand uniform suitable 
for sale, particularly short sleeved polo shirts, please 

drop them off at the office. 

 

Canteen Helpers Wanted 
 

Canteen Helpers Wanted to help out in the canteen and do counter 
sales. Shifts available are: 
 

Wednesdays 10:30 ï 11:30am 
               12:30 ï 2:30 

 

Friday  10:30 ï 11:30am 
  12:30 ï 2:30pm 
 

I require two helpers per shift.  A roster is on the canteen door.  Please 
fill in your name and contact number or SMS your availability to Izzy on 
0414 917 039. Thank you Izzy 

Whatõs 

Happening? 

 

 
If you have any spare clothes hangers 

that you no longer require, please give 

to Tanya Wick in the First Air Room 



 
 

 

Whatõs 

Happening? 

 

 
 

Dear All, 
 

Just putting a call out to see if 
anyone would like to help with The 

Little Mermaid. This includes: 
Sewing/Designing Costumes, 

Building Set, Make Up, Painting and 
anything else you may think of.  

 
Please fill out the Google Form 

attached and I will be in contact 
early in second term with some 

ideas. 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/YaCm58HFdDHLlujN2 

 
As always, if there are any 

questions, please get in contact. 
 

Nicholas Kong 

http://goo.gl/forms/YaCm58HFdDHLlujN2

